EXEMPTION FROM TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS

The bearer of this pass is an employee of Stratetgic Towing
Services who is currently performing services that are essential
to the health, safety, and security of the nation, and is
therefore exempt from any local, state and/or federal
restrictions on travel or work outside the home imposed in
connection with pandemic control meausres. Accordingly, as a
matter of federal law and national policy, you may not prevent,
delay, or otherwise interfere with the performance of this
individual’s duties for Strategic Towing Services.

If you have any questions regarding this person’s exemption, please contact Strategic Towing Services
HESS/Compliance Officer at (832-844-7577 or

CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE WORKER


mailto:jim@strategictowingservices.com

